Virtual Parent Presentation
September 27th at 7:00

SEPTEMBER IS

SUICIDE
PREVENTION
AWARENESS

MONTH

Suicide is the second leading cause of
death in adolescence, but you can’t
imagine that a child you know might
become one of those statistics. When do
the normal ups and downs of adolescence
become something to worry about? Learn
how you can know if suicide is a risk for
your family. Become familiar with the
warning signs. And if you are worried, learn
what you can do and say to help.

Presented by Tracy Klingener, Director
of Suicide Prevention Services with the
Mental Health Association of Essex and
Morris.

Scan this QR code (or email

mstiles@greenhills.org) to RSVP.

Virtual Presentation
Octoher 13th at 7:00 pm
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New Jersey has one of the strictest
anti-bullying laws in the country, and it is
crucial that parents understand what
behaviors could potentially meet the
threshold of the legal definition of
“bullying.” There have been new updates
to the law that take effect during this school
year, including potential consequences for
parents whose child has been found to
have committed an act of HIB. Please join
Mr. Bollette and Mrs. Stiles for this
important information session.

Scan this QR code (or email

mstiles@greenhills.org) to RSVP.

Hidden in Plain Sight

October 25th 6:00 - 7:30
Green Hills School Cafeteria

This presentation provides parents an
opportunity to explore a teenager’s bedroom
to see and identify drug paraphernalia,hiding
places and other signs that may indicate
alcohol or other drug use by a teen.

Throughout the event, prevention
specialists and local law enforcement explain
various Sussex County substance use
trends, signs, symptoms and lingo in an
effort to raise awareness about substance
use and provide resources for parents and
community members to help keep youth
healthy and drug-free.

Scan this QR code (or email
mstiles@greenbhills.org) to RSVP.
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November 8th
1:00-3:00

We are going to be reaching out in the
near future to ask for parent volunteers to
join us for a Middle School Career Fair.
Students will travel throughout different
rooms, based on their areas of interest. In
each room, we hope to have parents from a
variety of professions share more about their
careers with the students. We hope that this
will be a fun-filled afternoon that will provide
an opportunity for career exploration for our
students.

Scan this QR code (or email
mstiles@greenhills.org) if you are
interested in volunteering.

If you have questions about any of
these programs, please reach out to
Mrs. Stiles or Mr. Bollette. If you have
an idea for a parent outreach event
that you believe would be valuable for
our community, please do not hesitate
to let us know! We are always looking
for new ways to engage and
collaborate with you! We are already
beginning to plan a multicultural night,
a Kindness Carnival, and more family
volunteer opportunities in the spring.
We are open to any other suggestions
you may have!
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